
Lakeside Jr. High

The school year started off great.  The 
days go way faster with 7 classes.  The 
lockers were hard at first, but now we are 
all experts.  Our library is beautiful and we 
can read in front of the big window.  ROAR 
time has been a good way to start the day 
and  we love all of the food options at 
lunch. -Lucca McCoy and Hayden Mathers

LJH is a Title I school. 
Title 1 funds can be 
used to improve 
curriculum, 
instructional activities, 
counseling, parental 
involvement, and 
program 
improvement. How 
can you get involved? 
Please join us Sept. 
23rd @ 10:00am for 
our first Parent 
Advisory Committee 
meeting. 

If you would like to create a Parent Access account to see your child's grades and 
missing assignments, then please contact Mrs. Kolkowski at 993.2617.

Families can now download the PBIS Rewards app. A QR code was provided to families 
via a letter from the school, and through email. The app confirms the QR code, allowing 
families to access your child’s point totals and progress as the school year goes along. 

Families can recognize and encourage positive behavior at home based on the 
information available in the app. Once connected, teachers can send short messages 
through the app to let you know how your child is progressing, and send out updated 

information to help keep everyone connected. We can’t wait to share all the great things 
happening  at LJH. Click here: Parent Support Video – What is PBIS Rewards? 

Haga clic aquí: Vídeo de apoyo para padres - ¿Qué son las recompensas PBIS?
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School sports are going strong.  Most practices start between 2:30 - 3:30.  
While students are waiting, they can go to Club 212 to get a snack, work 
on homework and hang out with friends.  It allows more kids to be able to 
play because they don’t have to go home first and try and get back to 
school. Jr. High sports are free, some come support us. -Aaliayah Pratt

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wZLyt6uPVy8
https://youtu.be/Huzew1vxrPs?si=Ey5dd-yZHfZqhNRU

